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Jenkins, Ken

From: Gregory, Deborah [DeborahGregory@gov.nl.ca]

Sent: Th ursday, Aug ust 07, 2008 11:32 AM

To: Jenkins, Ken; pat.pilgrim@easternhealth.ca

Cc: Nebojsa.Denic@easternhealth.ca; don.macdonald@nlchLnl.ca; pneil@healthwest.nf.ca;
hdkenn@healthwest.nf.ca; Thompson, Robert; Tracy Chislett; Reza Alaghehbandan; Gregory,
Deborah

Subject: RE: Request for Release of Information to Eastern Health

Deborah Gregory, BN, MSc, PhD, RN
Senior Researcher
Task Force on Adverse Health Events
Government of Newfoundland and Labrador
Suite 1100,
West Block, Confederation Building
P.O. Box 8700
St. John's, NL
Canada A1B 4J6

Tracy:
Could you please call Pat Pilgrim at 777-1306/1318 and provide her with the requested information outlined in the
embedded message?

Thanks,
Debbie

Telephone: 709.729.6977
Fax: 709.729.5435
email: DeborahGregory@gov.nl.ca

From: Jenkins, Ken [mailto:kenjenkins@westernhealth.nl.ca]
Sent: August 7, 2008 11:21 AM
To: pat.pilgrim@easternhealth.ca
Cc: Gregory, Deborah; Nebojsa.Denic@easternhealth.ca; don.macdonald@nlchLnl.ca; pneil@healthwest.nf.ca;
hdkenn@healthwest.nf.ca; Jenkins, Ken
Subject: Re: Request for Release of Information to Eastern Health

Hi Pat

You have my consent. True.

Ken

._--- Original Message -----
From: Pat Pilgrim <pat.pilgrim@eastemhealth.ca>
To: Jenkins, Ken
Cc: Gregory, Deborah <DeborahGregory@gov.nl.ca>; Nebojsa Denic <Nebojsa.Denic@easternhealth.ca>; Don MacDonald
<don.macdonald@nlchi.nl.ca>
Sent: Thu Aug 07 11: 16:522008
Subject: Request for Release of Information to Eastern Health
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Dr. Jenkins, As per our telephone conversation, I requested that Western Health give permission to NLCHI to release to
Eastern Health the names of the two patients from your region whose ERIPR test results changed from positive to negative.
As discussed, there were 4 cases who fit into this category (commonly referred to as "retroconverters"), two cases from
Eastern and two from Western. Your approval of this request can be confirmed by response to all copied on this e-mail.
Thanking you.

Patricia Pilgrim

Chief Operating Officer

Cancer Care, Quality and Risk Management

Eastern Health

c/o Room 1345, Level I, Health Sciences Centre

Prince Philip Drive

St. John's, NL AlB 3V6

Telephone - 709-777-1306

Fax -709-777-1347

E-mail -Pat.Pilgrim@easternhealth.ca<mailto:Pat.Pilgrim@easternhealth.ca>

WHA::The Information contained in this transmission and any attachments may contain privileged and
confidential information and may be legally privileged. It is intended only for the use ofthe person (s)
named above. If you are not the intended recipient, you are advised that any review, dissemination,
distribution or duplication is strictly prohibited. Views or opinions expressed in this e-mail message are
those of the author only.

"This email and any attached files are intended for the sole use of the primary and copied addressee(s)
and may contain privileged and/or confidential information. Any distribution, use or copying by any
means of this information is strictly prohibited. If you received this email in error, please delete it
immediately and notify the sender."

2008-08-07
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